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Daily Briefing 01/02/2018 

Attendees: Bob Cirtin, Harold Bengsch, Lincoln Hough, Cindy Stein, Chris Coulter, Trysta 

Herzog, Chris Coulter and Megan Applegate.  

 

Jeff Scott Budget Director informed the Commission that the budget is almost finalized and that 

his office is working on a furniture budget for the new positions gained in 2018. The final budget 

hearing will be January 9th at 11 and if it is most convenient for the commission that the signing 

of the final budget could take place on the 9th afterwards.  

 

Bob Cirtin adjourned the meeting.  
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